
    

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

30 Day Notice - Tip Fee Increase for MCSWC Landfill 

Construction and Demolition Debris   

Mid-Coast Solid Waste Corporation, serving the 
towns of Camden, Hope, Lincolnville and Rockport, 
gives notice of a tip fee increase effective 
September 13, 2022.  The MCSWC Board of 
Directors proposed the fee increase on July 27, 
2022 and voted the change in an effort to maintain 
and support the operations of the landfill. This fee 
applies to all material designated for disposal in the 
landfill.  The tip fee for the landfill will increase on 
September 13, 2022 from $140 per ton to $200 per 
ton. For further information contact the MCSWC 
office.  


